
PROJECT INSIGHT 

Royal Greenwich Trust School 

Welcome to the third edition of our project newsletter. We will keep you 

informed as to our plans and progress towards the delivery of Royal 

Greenwich Trust School. 
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Considerate 

Constructors Scheme 

As a founding partner of the Considerate 

Constructors Scheme (CCS) in 1997, all 

Willmott Dixon sites are registered with 

the CCS. The scheme influences the way 

we design our strategy of work and we 

are committed to working to the higher 

code of conduct. 

willmottdixongroup 

@WillmottDixon 

WillmottDixon 

www.willmottdixon.co.uk 

Founded in 1852, privately-owned contracting and 

interior fit-out group Willmott Dixon is dedicated to 

leaving a positive legacy in our communities and 

environment. We create value for customers, 

stakeholders and communities  

by working in a sustainable and responsible way to 

shape the built environment and make a  

positive impact to society's well-being. 
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What happens next? 
In the next period (June) we will 

commence drainage works and ground 

floor slabs to form the foundations of the 

new building. 

We will also prepare the ground 

surrounding the building footprint to 

accept the cranes and concrete pumps 

for the continuous building of both the 

steel frame in late July and the future 

works. 

 

Moreover, it is exciting to highlight 

that we are expecting a temporary 

addition to our team in June –  a 

work placement student who will 

have an opportunity to spend a 

fortnight at our site and learn from 

the best. In addition, we have invited 

Greenwich Trust School students to 

visit our site and office during their 

careers week for educational 

purposes. Lets hope the weather is 

sunny and dry for the most part in 

order to make the most of it. 

In the meantime, please, stay on a 

look out for our regular progress 

updates and other news. 

Piling Mat and Service Diversion 

Works Overview   

One of the key subjects 
delivered ‘Trainee Scheme 
& Apprenticeships’ 

Other news 
We have also kept in tune with regards 

to community investment and 

maintained our focus on building 

relationships with the adjoining school 

residents.  

It was an absolute pleasure to formally 

introduce ourselves to over a hundred 

of mainly STEM students and to deliver 

a presentation on our new  and exciting 

development on careers and  the latest 

focal point in the industry - ‘women in 

construction’.  

Hopefully, this has dealt with some 

prejudices  and fears based on the old 

image of construction, to now leave a 

lasting positive impression. We would 

like to thank the school organizers and 

participants for a friendly atmosphere 

and we certainly look forward to  further 

collaborations. 

 

We are delighted to inform the local 

community that the first phase of 

piling  works, change over of  the 

mains water supply (from old to new) 

and the change over of the electrical 

supply in the newly constructed sub 

station have all been completed. 

The relocation of the site entrance 

has also been completed in order to 

allow Greenwich Trust School 

students and teachers to move into  

temporary classrooms. 
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What has happened? 
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